
CALLING ALL PARENTS & FAMILY… 

Are you interested in getting involved  

in a new After-School Program  

with your kids at Staughton? 

ARTS CLUB 
Artists from the Dream Big Festival have been 

running weekly lunchtime workshops  

with the Year 7’s at your school… 

We’ve been doing CIRCUS, MUSIC, ART & FILM-MAKING  
 

Can you help us to run these activities as a regular after-school program on Tuesdays at Staughton? 

Come along if you can to our  

AFTERSCHOOL WORKSHOP  

TUESDAY 28th MARCH 3.15-4.15pm 
Further enquiries – Dream Big Coordinator, John Lane 0417 332 132, email festival.hl@rch.org.au  

or have a look at www.dreambig.org.au  
 

……………………….………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent consent (please return this slip to the school office) 
 

I give permission for my daughter/son _______________________________________ (student’s name)  
to attend the Dream Big Arts Club in the Staughton College gym on Tuesday March 28 from 3.15 – 4.15pm 
 

Parent/guardian: _______________________________________ (full name)  
 

_______________________________________ (signature) _________(date) 
 

Contact Phone _______________________________________ 
 

I will also be attending  Yes  No 
 

Please note – YOU ARE VERY WELCOME to the workshop on Tuesday 28 March; Siblings 

may also come with you, so it’s great for us to know who’s coming, as we’ll provide a snack.  

 

 

  

 

Do you -  

Love making food that 

kids want to eat? 

Like to paint or draw 

or make things? 

Take good photos or 

video or like editing 

movies? 

 

Do you - 

Want to help your kids have 

an enjoyable, safe and 

friendly time at school? 
Play a musical instrument? 

Like to sing? Or dance? 

Used to know how to juggle or 

do tricks with a hula hoop? 
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